
Dear 3rd Grade Students and Parents,

Welcome to 3rd grade in Room 202. I’m Ms. 
Perez, your teacher for this exciting 2023-24 
school year. This will be my 3rd year in 3rd grade 
at Titusville. Just like you, I look forward to our 
adventures together. I can’t wait to teach so 
many new things! I’m sure you are all excited to 
learn multiplication and so much more! To 
prepare, please see the 3rd grade supply list. 
Please label all supplies with your name.

Please remember to bring in a healthy snack 
each day. Also, bring a book of choice to read 
as we transition throughout the day. I’m looking 
forward to getting to know each one of you. I 
hope you enjoy the rest of your Summer. Until we 
meet...keep reading, practicing your math facts 
and of course having FUN. See you soon!

Sincerely,

Ms. Perez


